
From: Leah Derikx  
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2024 2:58 PM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Delegation Request for SPPC July 18th Meeting 

 
Hello,  
 
I would like to request delegation status at the upcoming SPPC meeting on July 18th 
relating to the Community Grants Neighbourhood Decision Making - Deputy Mayor 
S. Lewis and Councillor S. Lehman (from SORWG).  
I plan to speak about the positive impacts the grant programs have had on LEN and its 
membership and I would like to attend the meeting in person.  Please let me know if any 
further information is required. 
 
With thanks, 
--  

 
Leah Derikx (she/her) 
Interim Executive Director, London Environmental Network 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.londonenvironment.net/__;!!Mdh6Ok0KiQ!ULO3GKId6I8mcNWEXyQq1hQuSkhjIH5iUXO0q-gt56NtD64AMGhiSInwC2iBr3hZSk7e_3ySrB8_JiNo00w$

